
March 9, 2024 

To my Member of Parliament:  

 

I am very upset about a Global Pandemic treaty being agreed on by the 
Government of Canada and the WHO. I believe health care needs to be 
administered by our elected officials and not under the control of a world heath 
body. Canada needs healthcare accountability and transparency. 

Moreover, there have been too many issues of abuse and harm associated with 
both the WHO and the Director General Mr. Tedros. Notable cases are the 83 
WHO Congo perpetrators, the WHO’s management of the Covid vaccine 
program, and Tedros’ “acute watery diarrhea” case. Most disturbing are 
allegations that the WHO is compromised by self serving interests (see Dr. Tess 
Lawrie).  

All over the world, medical and scientific experts and government 
representatives are voicing their concerns through speech, podcasts and 
petitions.  

Please reply to my email below and let me know what you will do about this 
matter that is of a high urgency. 

Sincerely, 
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Email  
 

cc:  The Right Honorable Justin Trudeau (justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca) 
The Honorable Pierre Poilievre (pierre.poilievre@parl.gc.ca) 
Stand United (getupnmoveme@gmail.com) 
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